
The state of Connecticut has listed campgrounds as being able to open as of May 20, subject to future 

definition from The Department of Public Health, (DPH).  We will update this information as needed 

once DPH has issued guidance.  Until then, our interpretation is that subject to restrictions we can allow 

guests and weekend/ transient camping as of today, May 20.  All guests are required to pay guest fees 

and register with the office including names and a phone number for every guest that visits the 

property, no matter how brief a period of time.  If the office is not open, please provide this information 

and appropriate guest fees through the new mail slot in the office employee door.  A visitor registration 

form and envelopes will be provided on the table outside on the office.   


